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Visit smcvote.org or  @smcvote
Call or Text:  650.312.5222

Dear Voter,

Every 10 years, following each U.S. Census, political districts are redrawn to reflect 
population and demographic shifts.  The political districts that you vote in may have 
changed after the 2020 Census.  Your districts, based on your residence address, are:  

  
New district maps can be found on our website, www.smcvote.org, under Redistricting.  
These changes will be reflected on your ballot for the June 7, 2022 election, and 
candidates selected will assume office in late 2022 or early 2023.  Until then, your 
current districts and representatives remain in place. 

No action is required on your part.  You do not need to re-register to vote.  

If you have any questions, please email us at registrar@smcacre.org, or call or text us 
at 650.312.5222.

MORE DAYS, MORE WAYS TO VOTE

In accordance with 
Article XXI of the 
California Constitution 
and Proposition 11 
(Voters FIRST Act), 
the State of California 
has redrawn the 
state legislative and 
congressional districts. 
The San Mateo County 
Board of Supervisors 
reviewed the new census 
data and officially 
adopted its new district 
boundaries and maps on 
December 14, 2021.

March 2022



San Mateo County
Registration & Elections Division
40 Tower Road
San Mateo, CA 94402-4035

Turn over to see 
if your districts 
have changed!
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